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Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

11-22-2021 

Executive Board Members 

President - Doug Saint-Denis - Present 

Vice President - Bob Kratzer - Excused 

Secretary - Ryan Gausman - Present 

Treasurer - Jon Blank - Present 

Member at Large A - Marc Bush - Present 

Advisory Member - Greg Kain - Excused 

Advisory Member - Cameron Black – Excused 

Advisory Member - Camrin Johnson – Absent 

Advisory Member - Eric Linde – Present 

Advisory Member - Mark Coleman – Present 

Advisory Member - Cary Hoffman – Present 

 

Meeting opened 1733 hrs 

Treasurer Report:  $4323.66 Checking  $2374.35 PayPal 

Old Business: October Meeting minutes for approval. October meeting minutes were approved unanimously 

New Member Report: Doug:  2 new members, they are paid through 2022, if you get a chance send followup emails to 
them. 

Coastal Steelhead Update: Doug:  Bob Kratzer is not present for the meeting, he has been most involved in this.  There 
will be another town hall meeting about it on 11-29.  The Commission heard a briefing from WDFW last week.  There will 
be more information available at the December meeting when Bob returns. 
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Eboard elections are coming up in January:  The positions coming up for election are VP, Treasurer, and 3 advisory 
members spots.  If anybody is interested in running for one of the positions, or knows someone who is interested, let 
Doug know. 

Membership Rally:  There are several prize packages being offered by our sponsors for the membership rally.  These will 
be discussed further in December.   

It is time for membership renewals for 2022 

Mark Coleman is thinking about doing another member get together somewhere on the west side.  It was suggested 
that Camrin Johnson and Ryan Gausman look into putting together a get together in the Ellensburg area for east side 
members.  More information to follow. 

The sponsor plan discussions were tabled for now 

2022 Annual Membership Meeting:  We may have a virtual meeting in January, the Sportsman show in Puyallup is 
moving to February.  We are currently discussing the best date and time for the meeting.  An announcement will be 
made in the near future with the details. 

Phil Stevens was honored posthumously with an WSGA membership in October.  Doug has been unable to locate 
contact information for any of his family or friends to discuss this with them. If anybody has some info let him know. 

FTGOTO:   

Eric Linde:  The NW Sportfishing Association meets annually with the dept heads from Oregon and Washington to 
discuss fish run forecasts.  This would be a valuable meeting to attend, it is held in Clackamas usually in mid-December. 

Doug St Denis:  He had a good conversation with Matt Kennedy regarding chum collection on the Skykomish.  Matt said 
it is going well with 80-90 fish collected this past Sunday.  Matt is president of the Snohomish Sportsmans’ Club, a long 
standing organization in Snohomish.  This club sponsors quite a few good projects and Doug is discussing our possible 
collaboration with them on some of these. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  1813 hrs. 

 

 

 


